
 

 
 

GENERAL BODY MEETING CS 
 

IEEE MVSR SB Computer Society has conducted a General Body Meeting on 10th July,              
2020, with the IEEE CS Executive Committee members to share their ideas and to plan the                
upcoming events and activities with trending technical topics which are beneficial to            
students. 

 

 



 

 
Session Details: 
 
Date: ​10th July, 2020 
Time: ​5:00 pm- 6:30 pm 
No. of attendees:​ 22 
 
The main objective of the meeting is to plan the upcoming events and activities that are to be                  
taken in order to ensure the proper functioning of the society. This is the first General Body                 
Meeting after the recruitment of the Executive Committee members for the year 2020-2021. 
 
The meeting is accompanied by Dr. D. Hari Krishna, Student Branch Counsellor, IEEE             
MVSR SB, Mrs. B. Saritha, Student Chapter Advisor, IEEE MVSR CS and all the executive               
committee members of the IEEE MVSR CS. 
 

 
                                                ​ Speaker sharing his screen 
 
The meeting is commenced by Mr. E. Sai Charan, Chairperson, IEEE MVSR CS Student              
Chapter, giving a gist of what is going to be discussed in the meeting. The agenda of the                  
meeting is presented by Ms. M. Jahnavi, Vice Chairperson, IEEE MVSR CS Student             
Chapter. The agenda of the meeting focussed on planning the epiphanies related to the              
upcoming events, plans for the IEEEXtreme 14.0 participation and preparation were made. 

 
Agenda of the meeting 

 



 

Later on, all the ExCom members shared their ideas and suggestions for the upcoming events.               
Some of the members gave their ideas to form a Coding group regarding the IEEEXtreme               
14.0 Programming competition and to conduct a series of webinars to prepare the students for               
IEEEXtreme 14.0 Programming competition. 
 
Few members have shared their thoughts for conducting webinars on AI, ML and Ethical              
Hacking. Later the members insisted on the manoeuvres for the maximization of student             
chapter reach, publicizing the events and membership drives. Some members have put            
forward their suggestions to ensure the maximal participation in the events.  
 

 
 
Finally, the meeting is concluded by Dr. D. Hari Krishna and Mrs. B. Saritha by sharing their                 
views and giving suggestions for the upcoming events.  
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